Important message!

2021 11 June

The flight on the route Tashkent-Delhi, the departure of which was planned on June
11, 2021 at 02.05 am, has been canceled. This flight was canceled due to the
revocation of the previously issued authorization by the aviation authorities of India.
We will additionally notify you of any changes.

“Uzbekistan Airways” JSC apologizes for the inconvenience caused.

Information service of “Uzbekistan Airways” JSC.



